



3399 County Airport Drive Howell, Michigan 48855 517-546-6675 Fax 517-546-6656 Mark D. Johnson - Airport Manager

## MEMORANDUM

TO:

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

FROM:

Mark D. Johnson

Airport Manager

DATE:

January 21, 2025

RE:

SRE Grant Application / Acceptance

A grant application must be made on or before March 1, 2025 for grant funds for the construction of the Snow Removal Equipment (SRE) Building at the Livingston County Airport. This application must be based upon the bid amount of the project. Bids are due February 14, 2025, to Fiscal Services.

The following grant funds are available for through the FAA Airport Improvement Program and the Bi-Partisan Infrastructure Law:

<u>Year</u>	AIP Available	BIL Availab	<u>le</u>
2021	\$1,075		
2022	\$150,000	\$295,000	
2023	\$150,000	\$292,000	
2024	\$150,000	\$294,000	
2025	\$150,000*	\$282,000*	*available after 2025 federal budget approved

The grant funds must be released by the FAA prior to the end of Fiscal 2025, but the exact timing is unknown.

The resolution also authorizes the acceptance of the grant funds once they have been authorized.

